
 
 

A Word of Thanks 

Hello, 

 

Pete and Pat Stenning had invited me to stay in the guest house at Storrington for 

a few days, before meeting up with Colin and Maureen Simpson and motoring on 

to the reunion. 

 

At some point Pete gave me a Spitfire pocket watch as a memento of times past - 

and present. 

 

 

I'm sure that Pete, a generous man, intended it not to be from him alone but all of 

the 40th 

I was very moved by the gift and am very fond of it and the memories endured 

I would like to thank you all 

  

yours 

Boyd 


